Bridgeton Landfill ..c

Bridgeton Landfill, LLC Issues Statement Regarding Lawsuit

BRIDGETON, MO (February 21, 2018) -- Sound science must govern any discussion about
community safety and the remediation of West Lake Landfill. The suit is without merit and we
will defend against it vigorously in court. Federal and state regulatory agencies, including the
Agency for Toxic Substances and Disease Registry of the Centers for Disease Control (CDC), the
U.S. EPA and the Missouri Department of Health & Senior Services have all concluded, through
years of study and true science, that the Landfill poses no risk to people outside the Landfill's
property. U.S. EPA also concluded that the radiologically impacted material has not migrated
offsite.

Any additional questions regarding the West Lake Landfill should be directed to EPA Region 7.
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